
General testing obligation for entry into
Switzerland

Starting 4 December 2021, all travelers aged 16 and over must

present a PCR test (issued within 72 hours before departure)

in order to enter Switzerland. Other tests, e.g. Antigen, will not be

accepted anymore.

Furthermore, all persons must have completed the entry form with
their contact details (Swiss PLF). This can be done ​ online or on
paper.

In addition, passengers entering Switzerland must be tested again
between the fourth and seventh day after entry. All test results must
be reported to the canton.

Transit passengers who travel to Switzerland with SWISS and have
an international onward flight on the same day are exempt from the
testing requirement. However, the entry form must still be completed
in this case.

» To the travel regulations page
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